
THE FEDERATION OF
BURLEY AND SOPLEY
PRIMARY SCHOOLS

Wednesday 13th March 2024

Dear Parents and Carers,

I am writing to inform you that Mrs Giles will be leaving Sopley Primary School at Easter. Mrs

Giles has a new post at a school closer to her home.

I know you will join me in thanking Mrs Giles for all her hard work across the Federation and we

wish her all the very best.

Mrs Hepburn will be increasing her working days and will be in Badgers class full time, Monday

to Friday.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.

Kind regards,

Mrs Nanette Allies

Headteacher
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